
     “Peace and Conflict Prevention and Res-

olution” is a major mission of Rotary.  Ro-

tarians support a strong program in educa-

tion to develop a cadre of highly educated 

and highly motivated persons who then are 

diffused through the world.  The Rotary 

students are found in government positions, 

non-governmental organizations, interna-

tional businesses, and education.  However, 

an even greater impact on conflict preven-

tion and resolution is general education, 

wealth, and successful recognition of cul-

tures, religions, geography, and language.   

     This week a great Rotarian asked me if 

Rotary had a STEM program.  He is inter-

ested in the topics of science, technology, 

engineering, and math.  Harry’s question 

really drives deeper into the basis of educa-

tion that benefits development of the mini-

mum standards for health and communica-

tion.  Every Rotary project whether it be a 

water well, lighting project, latrine, paint, 

education, microfinance, health services, 

literacy or other project will require a very 

fundamental understanding of the STEM 

topics.  Certainly, any substantial level of 

education requires some knowledge of the 

STEM topics even if one’s primary interest 

is in the Arts, Letters, and Language.   

     So how does this all relate to peace and 

conflict prevention/resolution, One Rotari-

an, one club, one Rotary district is not like-

ly to resolve the issues of many tribes, lan-

guages and customs.  But the tools of a 

basic education for many persons can then 

be joined together to promote action (or 

inaction) on maintaining the peace.  A re-

cent water and sanitation project laced to-

gether a church leader (very educated in the 

letters and languages), an engineer, cultural 

specialists, and interested tribes to evolve a 

project for peace.  Whether formally edu-

cated or educated by elders passing down 

the best practices in the region, STEM was 

imbedded in every facet of the project. 

     I ask our District 5440 Rotary clubs to 

consider STEM programs in your schools, 

projects, and interactions with your new 

generation.  On a balance with the arts and 

letters, STEM education is the third key to 

a rational and balanced world of under-

standing and tolerance. An outstanding ex-

ample is the addition being developed for 

the Poudre Learning Center (a Greeley Ro-

tary clubs project).  The expansion project 

will include space for a STEM enhance-

ment program.  While this is a brick and 

mortar project, because RI funds are not 

involved, the Rotary clubs are pressing on 

with the construction.  

     Thanks to every Rotarian for all you do, 

all the time.  Be a Gift to the World. 

DG Ken 
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WHAT A SWEET PROJECT! 
by Lauren Thurman and Michael Wailes, Greeley After Hours Rotary club 

       Members of the Greeley After Hours Rotary Club came up with 

a simple, but “sweet” project 

for Valentine’s Day: sharing 

the love with the teachers at a 

local elementary school.  

      Club members were asked 

to each bring a bag or or two of 

candy to the February 3 meet-

ing to create “Sweetie Sacks” 

for the teachers and staff at 

Bella Romero Academy of Ap-

plied Technology in Greeley. 

     Working assembly-line-

style, members filled and pack-

aged over 100 bags of sweet 

treats. Interact students from Northridge High School in Greeley also contributed 

to the effort, providing hand-written notes thanking the teachers for their day-in-

day-out service. 

     The simple and inexpensive project provided members of the club a great fel-

lowship opportunity and a thoughtful way to recognize the teachers in their community. 

     Kathi Ramirez, an English Language Development teacher at Bella Romero Academy was elated by the gift, 

“Thank you for taking the time to think of us and putting all these bags together!”  
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REGISTER TODAY FOR DISTRICT CONFERENCE! 

MAY 19-21, 2016 
Registration is now open! 

REGISTER NOW! 

JACKSON LAKE LODGE 

IS THE HOST HOTEL 

Reservations are now open 

307-543-2811 
Mention Rotary Conference 

http://www.crsadmin.com/EventPortal/Registrations/PublicFill/EventPublicFill.aspx?evtid=c76a8936-04b9-4610-bf25-c7aee8412161


FORT COLLINS CLUBS—2016 PURPLE PINS FOR POLIO! 
by Ruth Lutes, Fort Collins  Foothills Rotary Club 

 

 

      

 

 

More than 180 Fort Collins Rotarians,  Colorado State University Rotaract and Rocky Mountain High School Interact 

members participated in the 6th annual “Purple Pins for Polio” event at Chipper’s Lanes in Fort Collins on January 31st.    

It was great fun, great fellowship and we raised  $13,000!   Combining this with the double matching funds from The 

Bill and Melinda Gates Foundation,  the Fort Collins Rotary clubs contributed nearly $40,000 to the Rotary Foundation 

PolioPlus program. 

 

 

 

 

      

The participating clubs included Rotary Club of Fort Collins and it’s satellite club,  Foothills Rotary Club of Fort Col-

lins, Rotary Club of Fort Collins Breakfast and Rotary Club of Fort Collins-After Work.   The clubs sponsored 167 

bowlers and 31 Rotarians across the 4 clubs provided $250 Lane Sponsorships.        We also thank the many additional 

donors  who raised pledges and made personal contributions.   We couldn’t have done it without you - Great job! 

 

CYCLE TO SERVE 
by Jon Kindschy, Regional Coordinator for D5440, Rotary Fellowship: Cycle to Servce 

"Rotarian cyclists: Consider joining the Rotary Fellowship: Cycling to Serve. To learn more 

see http://www.cycling2serve.us and follow the fellowship on Facebook (https://

www.facebook.com/cycling2serve/) and Strava (https://www.strava.com/clubs/

Rotary). Membership provides the opportunity for Rotarian cyclists throughout the District 

and beyond to connect for fellowship or fundraising. The Fellowship can also help promote 

awareness of a club's upcoming cycling-related fundraiser or publish success stories of past 

events." 

http://www.cycling2serve.us
https://www.facebook.com/cycling2serve/
https://www.facebook.com/cycling2serve/
https://www.strava.com/clubs/Rotary
https://www.strava.com/clubs/Rotary







